
Institute of International Education 
809 UN I7EDNATI0NS PLAZA, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10017 

June 18, 1968 

Dr. José Ferrater Hora 
Professor of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010 

Dear Dr. Ferrater Mora: 

Mr. Holland has forwarded to me your letter of June 8. I am happy 
to know you will serve on the National Screening Committee whlch 
will review applioations for grants to study in Spain/Portugal. 

A short time before the oomraittee is scheduled to meet, we shall 
send you material on the screening criteria and procedures as well 
as copies of applications for preliminary review. 

Enclosed are two reports that will be of interest to you. 

We look forward to working with you on the 1969-70 programa. 

uiii 
'udith Sayers,íHead 
División of European Exchanges 
Student Exchange Department 


